
Enjoy the backcountry?
Help create a summer Recreation Access Management Plan for the Bulkley Valley

A Recreation Access Management Plan (RAMP) seeks to 
reduce conflict between recreation user groups through 
area designations and use agreements. 

The Bulkley Valley Community Resources Board is 
currently facilitating a RAMP process for summer 
backcountry recreation in the Bulkley Valley. This includes 
both motorized recreation such as ATVing and non-
motorized recreation such as hiking.

The RAMP will involve all of the major outdoor recreation 
clubs and associations, as well as members of the public, 
and will be guided by a professional facilitator. A selection 
committee is currently seeking applications from six 
representatives from outdoor recreation clubs/associations 
and six members of the public at large who wish to 
participate in the RAMP process. Meetings will occur 
between September and December 2011.

The Bulkley Valley RAMP will contribute to a pilot project 
in the implementation of the BC Government’s Provincial 
Trails Strategy.

Public info session
Learn more about the RAMP process, what is required of 
participants, and how you can get involved:

Thursday, June 30, 2011 
Northwest Community College, Smithers Campus 
7:00 pm

Apply to participate
To apply to participate in the RAMP process, download 
the application form at www.bvcrb.ca

Email your completed forms to ramp@bvcrb.ca or mail 
them to PO Box 985, Smithers BC, V0J 2N0.

Application deadline: August 19, 2011

If you have questions, please call 250-847-9293

Funding for the RAMP process generously contributed by Recreation Sites and Trails BC and the Real Estate Foundation of BC, with additional support provided by 
the Bulkley Valley Research Centre and Northwest Community College.


